
Thurs 6/12 Red vs Blue
umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Rodgers-Rodgers

Tues 6/17 Yellow vs Blue
umpires Jensen, Chris
scorers Entwistle-LePore

Thurs 6/19 Yellow vs Red
umpires Chris Jensen
scorers Entwistle-LePore

Tues 6/24 Blue vs Red
umpires Jensen, Chris
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 6/26 Blue vs Yellow
umpires Jensen, Chris
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 7/1 Yellow vs Red
umpires Chris Jensen
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 7/3 Blue vs Red
umpires Jensen, Chris
scorers Rodgers-Rodgers

Tues 7/8 Blue vs Yellow
umpires Kennedy, Dennis

scorers Rodgers-Rodgers

Thurs 7/10 Red vs Yellow
umpires Commisto, Joe
scorers Kim-LePore

Tues 7/15 Red vs Blue



umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 7/17 Yellow vs Blue
umpires Kennedy, Dennis

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 7/22 Red vs Yellow
umpires Commisto, Joe
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 7/24 Red vs Blue

umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 7/29 Yellow vs Blue
umpires Craig Pochardt
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 7/31 Yellow vs Red
umpires Commisto, Joe
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 8/5 Blue vs Red
umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 8/7 Blue vs Yellow
umpires Craig Pochardt
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 8/12 Yellow vs Red
umpires Commisto, Joe
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 8/14 Blue vs Red
umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby



Tues 8/19 Blue vs Yellow
umpires Kennedy, Dennis

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 8/21 Red vs Blue
umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 8/26 Red vs Blue
umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 8/28 Yellow vs Blue
umpires Craig Pochardt
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 9/2 Red vs Yellow
umpires Commisto, Joe
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 9/4 Red vs Blue
umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 9/9 Yellow vs Blue
umpires Craig Pochardt
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 9/11 Yellow vs Red
umpires Commisto, Joe
scorers Cyndy Hilby

Tues 9/16 Blue vs Red
umpires Barron Leibert

scorers Cyndy Hilby

Thurs 9/18 Blue vs Yellow
umpires Craig Pochardt



scorers Cyndy Hilby


